
November 10, 2015  

!
Dear Fellow Sisters and Brothers   
!
!
It is with distinct pleasure that on behalf of the Victoria Regional 
Women’s Committee of the Public Service Alliance of Canada BC, I 
invite you to attend a memorial event on December 6th, 2015 to 
commemorate the National Day of Remembrance and Action on 
Violence Against Women, the ongoing initiatives to end violence 
against women and to commemorate the 26th Anniversary of the 
Montreal Massacre.  !
We will be holding a Candlelight vigil at Holland Park on Dallas Road 
in Victoria on December 6th, 2015 starting at 5 pm. It is also with 
greatest intention that we will be requesting a collection on this 
occasion of various sundries such as new socks, towels, toiletries, 
journals, kids toys and small household appliances to donate to 
Women’s organizations in Victoria and Duncan especially at this time 
of year.  

We request that everyone in attendance to bring an item for 
donation to this very noble and necessary social initiative. We feel it 
our responsibility to support our Communities. If you are making a 
financial donation, versus bringing a collection of sundries, please 
make the cheque payable to “Victoria Regional Women’s 
Committee”. We have volunteers who will go out and do shopping 
for the items that the Women’s organizations are in need of the 
week after the event.  !
We are requesting an RSVP by November 25th, 2015 to Virginia 
Vaillancourt, PSAC BC Women’s Coordinator at vaillav@psac.com  	





We look forward to hearing from you on your availability and 
participation in this very important event. 

!
In Solidarity,	



!
Virginia Vaillancourt  
PSAC BC Women’s Coordinator 

vaillav@psac.com / 250-588-3487

mailto:vaillav@psac.com

